Cub Run Archers

  Arlington-Fairfax Chapter IWLA

      Minutes of the Meeting, May 1st, 2016
Call to Order:  The regular meeting of the Cub Run Archers was called to order at 11:00AM by President Bob Walla in the clubhouse. 21 members present.
Officers and Directors present were:  President; Bob Walla, Vice-President; Dave Dobbins, Secretary; Robert D'Imperio,  Treasurer; Jim Kerrigan, Range Captain; Chris Rose, Indoor Director; Dave Gilbert, Public Relations Director; Jim Smith, Social Director; Terri Perry, AFC Director; Dick Riemer, 
President's Report: Next meeting is June 5th. We are nominating Dan Roberts for the IWLA position of Target Archery Director. We strongly encourage your support for his election. 
Minutes of the Last Meeting:  Motion to approve. Passed. 
Correspondence/Secretary Report:  138 members have renewed so far this year. 
Membership Concerns:  A plan is in place to move stations 16 and 17 to comply with safety concerns.  
CRA Treasurers' Report:  $831 Deposit. 674 Withdrawal. 26330 Balance.  

Director/Committee Reports:


Tournament Director/Vice President: The Pin shoot had a total attendance of 13. Dave suggests we replace the pin shoot with possibly a known distance 3D shoot. 3 State shoots will be held at local clubs this year. We would like to see Cub Run represented at these events. 
Range Captain:  We need to put down the Spectracide soon. We also need to power wash the deck. We have money in the budget to replace the red shed but will to get a permit first. 

Indoor Archery Director:  Thanks to all those who helped being RO's for the winter season. Dave Gilbert announced that in all likelihood he will be moving to Florida. In that event we need to nominate his replacement as Indoor Director. 
           Social Director: None.

3-D Director:   None.
           AFC Archery Director: May 7th Indoor Range is closed til 3pm. ON May 15th SWM will be using the range and stations 1-15 will be closed. All info for the Park Hunts is now online. 
           Youth/Public Relations/Membership Director:  Thanks to Mike Cinnamon and Ed Hovanesian  for their help with the Boy Scouts. 

VBA Representative:  The next meeting is June. Proposal to remove the 2 day requirement for the Spring 3D shoot. 
Old Business:  One VBA knife is still available for sale at $40. Rectifiers still available as well for $5 each. If you would like to order a shirt with the IWLA/Cub Run logo please contact Bob Walla.
New Business: Please sign up for any classes you are interested in on the board.

May 22nd Archery 101 class led by Jim Kerrigan.

August 7th Farron from Hoffmans Archery will be holding a Bow Tuning class at the Indoor Range. $15 for CRA members and $20 for non members. 

August 28th tentative for Field Dressing and Butchering class.
Adjournment:  11:45AM.
                                                                                  Respectfully Submitted,









Robert D'Imperio









Secretary
